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Hi Terrence,

I am reaching out to hopefully acquire some information regarding an existing water
main in terms of its location, pipe size, and pipe type. The location or area that we need
is the block of Odell Street running from Ingham Avenue to Wilmuth Avenue. This is the
section of road that the Lackawanna Municipal Housing Authority office and Taggart park
are located.

Let me know if it's possible to obtain this information. 

Thanks,
Kyle Renda

518.224.3286
255 Rounds Ave.
Engineering Technician Intern
UB Environmental Design Undergraduate
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